Morning Announcements

Tuesday, March 1, 2016
1. Today is Day 3 for Enrichment Study Hall.
2. ATTENTION SENIORS:  There are two new scholarship applications available in the office, the Rib Lake Public Library Scholarship and the Magnuson 50th Anniversary Scholarship.  Please stop in the office and pick up an application if interested.
3. Track athletes should start to pick up their warm ups today.  Freshmen and sophomores should pick up their track uniforms today from Mr. Weiss.  Track athletes should check their email for important information about the upcoming season.  The track team is selling Rib Lake spirit gear until next week, find a track athlete if you are interested.
4. JUNIORS:  Final call for dues.  
5. Reminder we will have Primetime tomorrow morning at 6:15 AM.
6. There will be a Softball meeting today during Enrichment Study Hall in the Library.
7. Anyone who signed up for the Leadership conference at Forest Springs this Thursday night should meet at the high school at 5:15 pm Thursday. Snacks will be available to buy and goals for the conference will be discussed.  A bus will be taken to the presentation at 6:00 pm and should return back a little after 8:00 pm. Students should check their email for more details.

8. Tonight the boys play their first regional game at seven. The theme of the game is USA. Come support the team by wearing anything and everything USA! Good luck tonight, Redmen!
9. Baseball players should pay their bill by next Friday.  The bill is posted on Coach Scheithauer’s door.  There is open gym from 7:30 – 8:00 a.m. in the Middle School until March 21st on Mondays through Thursdays. 
LUNCH
Chicken Wrap
Lettuce

Black Bean Salad

Carrots

Mixed Fruit

Pears

Dinner Roll
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